ORDER OF WORSHIP

May 13, 2018
Women Speak Sunday
Happy Mother’s Day!
WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENT



Debbie Henry
PRELUDE: Handbell Choir

“Hymn of Victory” and “Joyful Noise”

CALL TO WORSHIP 





 Claire Kroeze
INVOCATIONAL PRAYER

HYMN OF PRAISE:
     “To God Be the Glory”

        (Red 98)
GREET ONE ANOTHER  



     Sharon Baranowski 
CHILDREN’S SERMON



          Melissa Jensen
HYMN 
OF PREPARATION 
   “Great is Thy Faithfulness”
      (Red 140) (PRAYER CARDS may be passed to the ushers at the end of the aisles)

MORNING PRAYER





  Pam Snyder
GIVING OF HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS


OFFERTORY Chancel Choir- 
“Spirit Welcome”     soloist Judy Tomes
DOXOLOGY
Praise God from whom all blessings flow;                                                                   Praise Him all creatures here below;                                                                Praise Him above, ye heavenly host;                                                                Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost.  Amen.
PRAYER OF DEDICATION  




     Lynn Wick
SCRIPTURE: 

 Genesis 12 - 21


    (selected)

MESSAGE

“Being Themselves Together”                     Lydia Widbin
HYMN OF RESPONSE      “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee”
        (Red 89)
BENEDICTION   





  Hope Wissel
POSTLUDE


“Living for Jesus”

       Peterson
Check our website, www.stpaulsbrick.org for last week’s message:”3:16 – The Number of Hope”       
OUR GREETERS FOR TODAY’S SERVICES ARE:
9:00am:  Mary and Pete Buckley
10:45am: 
Trupti Ashar
ACOLYTES: Siobhan and Fiona Predham
THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR Given by Sarah Circle and Lydia Circle in honor of all women on this day and by Jane Brzescinski in memory of her husband Otto
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THE SIGN UP CHART FOR THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR IS IN THE NARTHEX.

We invite you to celebrate an event or remember loved ones by dedicating a flower arrangement to them. We all enjoy fresh flowers  at our service each Sunday, and you are welcome to take them home after the second service. The flowers cost $25.00. We ask that you please use the envelopes provided for your payment when you sign up. Payment must be received to order flowers.

Thank you.

HELP US MINISTER TO YOU!

If you or anyone you know is ill or going into the hospital, please call the Church office and let us know: 732-458-2080.
Thank you to all the ladies that participated in Women’s Speak Sunday! 
Sharon Baranowski 

Carol Broderick
Laura Cross
Barbara Estelle

 Debbie Henry

 Melissa Jensen

Carol Kampf


 Claire Kroeze

Diane Mansfield
Margie Moss


 Sharon Nunn

Nancy Penrod

Cathy Porzio


Janet Post

Bernie Rabe

Pam Snyder


Lynn Wick

Lydia Widbin

Hope Wissel
THIS WEEKS EVENTS

SUNDAY 

05/13
WOMEN SPEAK SUNDAY



9:00AM
TradITIONAL WORSHIP Service - SANCTUARY
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9:00 
Childcare- Rm 2

9:00
SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL

9:00
young adult sunday school
10:10
FELLOWSHIP-NORCROSS HALL

10:45 
ContEMPORARY WORSHIP Service

10:45
ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM




8:00PM
ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL
MONDAY 
05/14
6:00PM
STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST

6:30
WOMEN’S SOFTBALL




7:00
FINANCE MEETING - LIBRARY

7:00
BIBLE STUDY - STAFF LOUNGE

TUESDAY
05/15
NOON
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS DUE 
6:30
PRAYER AVALANCHE – CHAPEL

6:30
MEN’S SOFTBALL

7:00
Men’s Prayer Group
WEDNESDAY
05/16
6:00am
 Men’S Breakfast

10:00 
The Quilters - Youth Room

10:30
wOMEN’S SHARE GROUP- LIBRARY

4:30PM
CHERUB CHOIR – 4 yr to 1st grade

6:00
VOLLEYBALL – Norcorss hall

6:00
HANDBELL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM

7:00
mid-week worship – youth room

7:30
PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE - SANCTUARY 

THURSDAY
05/17
5:30
SENIOR HIGH YOUTH GROUP - PARSONAGE




6:00
STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST- NORCROSS




7:00
TRUELIFE YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM




7:00
ADULT BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY




7:00
BOY SCOUTS TROOP #33 – NORCROSS HALL




7:00
CAROL CHOIR – 2nd GRADE TO 5TH GRADE

7:00
CELEBRATION CHOIR – 6TH GRADE TO 12TH GRADE

8:00
CHANCEL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM – 10TH GR.- ADULT

FRIDAY  

05/18
8:00AM – 6:00PM RUMMAGE SALE DROP-OFF AND SET-UP

8:30AM
BULLETIN TEAM – LIBRARY
7:00PM
FRIDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY

SATURDAY
05/19
7:00AM
MEN’S DISCIPLE – YOUTH ROOM




10:00AM -2:00PM RUMMAGE SALE AND YOUTH CAR WASH

SUNDAY  
05/20
9:00AM
TradITIONAL WORSHIP Service - SANCTUARY
9:00 
Childcare- Rm 2

9:00
SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL

9:00
young adult sunday school
10:10
FELLOWSHIP-NORCROSS HALL

10:45 
ContEMPORARY WORSHIP Service

10:45
ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM

10:45
MARTHA CIRCLE- COUNSELING ROOM

5:00PM
CONFIRMATION CLASS – LIBRARY

6:00
NEW MEMBERS CLASS - LIBRARY

6:00
JUNIOR HIGH YOUTH GROUP




8:00
ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL
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Our weekly events are updated frequently to keep you posted on the happenings of the church.
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsbrick/
RECORD OF FAITHFULNESS

May 6, 2018

Worship Attendance Last Sunday


190 

Sunday School




34
Giving

 
Current Expenses
    Mortgage Giving


Received last Week

$7,465


$1,627
Need per Week

$9,348




The amount shown as Received last Week includes offerings received at last week’s Sunday services. Note: envelope giving includes only the amount on the TITHE/UNIFIED line.
MORTGAGE UPDATE:
The mortgage balance as of May 1, 2018 is $861,070
Communications
E-Mail Announcements and Prayer Requests

If you would like to be on the church e-mail list to receive announcements, reminders of upcoming events and prayer requests, e-mail your information to penrodt@Comcast.net.

Telephone Prayer Ministry
Nancy Penrod 732-458-7641 or church office 732-458-2080.

All Circuit Rider articles should be emailed to Nancy Penrod at penrodt@Comcast.net.  If you do not have access to a computer you can drop it off in the office or call Nancy at 732 458-7641.  All articles should be sent to Nancy by the 10th of the month prior to publication.  

Bulletin Notices-All information to be included in the Bulletin is due to the church office by Tuesday at Noon. If you have access to e-mail, please send your Bulletin announcement via e-mail to Office@stpaulsbrick.org.
PASTORAL STAFF

Alan Darby

PastorAl@stpaulsbrick.org 

               Pastor

Hector Meza

Hector.Meza@stpaulsbrick.org
   Dir. Of Youth Ministries

Barbara Estelle

Bestelle@stpaulsbrick.org

         Dir. Music/Organist

Judy Propert, Janet Post 





  Choir Directors

Cathy Applegate, Pam Snyder



      Choral Accompanists

Peggy Blomquist, Judy and Bill Propert


       Congregational Care

Melissa Jensen

Office@stpaulsbrick.org

        Administrative Asst.

Bill Nadler, Gary Deal, Kim Gavaletz, Mike Jensen, Al Primrose, Kevin Albora    Sextons

Website Address:

 http://www.stpaulsbrick.org
Church Office

Office@stpaulsbrick.org
MISSIONARIES

Andy & Lizet Bowen
andy.bowen@wgm.org

Paraguay

Joy Phillips

Joy.Phillips@wgm.org

Kenya

Billy and Joanna Coppedge



Uganda

Step of Faith

stepoffaithministries.org   

Haiti 
[image: image11.jpg]


[image: image12.png]


Class of 2018   
St. Paul’s would like to recognize all those students who will be graduating from college or high school this year.  If you know someone who fits that category please fill out the information form below (including phone number and email if you know it) and put in the offering basket or drop it off in the office.  For more information, or to give names, please call the office at 732-458-2080.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name 






Graduating from 




 College High School


Phone Number 
 ___________________          
E-Mail ________________________
Address  




_________________________________________
Intercessory Prayer


May 6, 2018


“Let us be brave, then, where there is grace. There will we receive mercy and find grace to help us when we need it." Hebrews 4:16

HEALING – prayers of healing for daughters Carol and Cathy; healing for Bill C. after surgery; healing for Joy after stroke; healing for Suzanne Smoot – the infection in her leg has returned and if it gets worse, there is a chance again that she may face amputation; prayers for my mother-in-law’s move in HUMC with broken hip and shattered elbow; prayers for my daughter Taylor – heroin addict now in jail; prayers my daughter’s stomach problems can be diagnosed and cured; Mary Murphy; Eric W.; healing for Gina, Allison, Lainie, Ray, Charlotte, Jamie, Dom, Riley, Doug, Ryan and Lorrie; I am going into the hospital May 18 for surgery – please pray for me! Robert W. Tetrault; please pray for Joe’s recovery from heart surgery triple bypass; prayers for husband to go to doctor for a bad cough; Shirley Fisher in Oregon; prayers for continued healing for Peg recovering from knee surgery; continued healing for Jim; healing for friend’s daughter suffering with depression; healing for Pastor Al, Lorraine, Gil, friend’s husband; friend with heart problems; Barbara Marks; Bev Darby; healing for Sharon; healing for Kristen and family; healing for Erin; healing for Bob; watch over me during my abdominal surgery and recovery; my brother in law John watts Jr., who was in a terrible motorcycle accident and has a long recovery ahead.
"Do not be afraid or discouraged. The battle is not yours, but God's. Stand firm and see the deliverance the Lord will give you. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged. The Lord will be with you." 2 Chronicles 20: 15, 17

CANCER SUFFERERS – my cousin Judy whose cancer has returned after 10 years; cousin Barbara with lung cancer; pray for Dan Patton for healing and chemo in 6 weeks; bless my sister Barbara in Sloan Kettering NY and give her strength to come home again (melanoma). 

 You make known to me the path of life; you fill me with joy in your presence.” Psalm 16: 11
PRAISE - praise that baby Maggie is home and doing well; praise that Michelle will go back to work Monday after family leave; please bless Gene for a wonderful gift; thankfulness for families; praise for His deliverance in my life; thank you for sending your son to earth to save me and all the others who believe in him; thank you for our pastors Alan and Hector; thank you for my whole family.

 "Walk in all the way that the Lord your God has commanded you, so that you may live and prosper and prolong your days." Deuteronomy5:33

SALVATION –  protection for our servicemen and women; prayers for our leaders to do the right thing for all Americans; peace in a world of turmoil; travel mercies for Bob’s family this week; comfort for the family off a young mother who passed this week; prayers that we will sell our home; for my friends and family to come and know you; prayers for Josh, our nephew, whose mother died and all that he has to handle in his grief.

"Every good action and every perfect gift is from God. These good gifts come down from the Creator of the sun, moon, and stars, who does not change like their shifting shadows.” James 10: 12-13

"People make plans in their minds, but only the Lord can make them come true. Depend on the Lord in whatever you do, and your plans will succeed.” Proverbs 16:1, 3

GUIDANCE – guidance for Athena; guidance for Tracy; prayers for the Brugger family – Audrey is already in NC and Bernie is getting stronger for move; help Gwen now your Love; guidance for Cathy looking for a new job; bless the Tracey family during their of grief for Patricia Tracey, Alvin’s sister; prayers for the Gilmore family with the passing of Ed’s sister Margaret; bless the Burns family during their time of need;  please be with Barbara on her new job; please be with Charley as he finishes his class; prayers for Betty; prayers for me going through hard time now; help with my job transition and showing my team Jesus;  help me be more openhearted again; guidance as we move into our new home – Glen and Heather; keep my grandchildren on the right path in life; guidance for St. Paul’s church and its leaders.

“I am leaving you with a gift-peace of mind and heart. And the peace I give isn't like the peace the world gives. So don't be troubled.”

[image: image13.emf]


St. Paul’s UMW’s Annual Spring

Rummage Sale

Saturday, May 19, 2018

10am - 2pm

Please help spread the word.

Remember – Any donation of clothing, linens, jewelry and white elephant items are greatly appreciated and may be brought to Norcross Hall on Friday, May 18th from 8am until 6:30pm.

Items we will NOT be accepting:

Box TV’s and Computers

Medical Equipment

Large Furniture

Large Appliances

Electronics

Encyclopedias or Text Books

Mattress/Box Springs/Bed Pillows

Tires

Lawn Mowers/Weed Wackers

Recalled Infant Items

Donated baked goods are always a big hit!

Please drop them off by 10:00 a.m. on sale day.

As always…all profits support the 

many missions of the U.M.W.!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2018 

Our program this year is SHIPWRECKED: Rescued By Jesus
WE NEED YOUR HELP!  We can’t do it without you!

Our VBS program will take place the week of July 30th through August 3rd. 

I can help with VBS by:

____leading a class   ____assisting with a class
____ DECORATING   ____VBS mailings  ____set design

If you can volunteer please contact Ciara Cavanagh, Judy Tomes or Jan Primrose @ 732/840-2186.

If you are interested in helping to enrich the life of a child, please complete the form below and place in the offering plate or the VBS mailbox.

Name  _________________________________________

Phone   ________________________________________

E-Mail  ________________________________________

Days Available: (please circle)   M    Tu    W    Th    Fr    All Week

ALSO:  STUDENT REGISTRATION WILL OPEN JUNE 1st!  Accepting children ages 4 through Grade 5.
Need Help- Volunteer to Help With Rummage Sale! Look Below to See Where YOU Can Help the Most! 

Set up on Friday, May 18th from 8am – 6:30pm 

· Help needed to receive, sort and organize donations. Any time slot appreciated. Much can be done in just one hour.

Work Rummage Sale Saturday, May 19th 10-2pm  
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Assist on sales floor
· Check-out help
· Kitchen help
· Bake sale table
· Kitchen food sales
· White elephant sales
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YOUTH GROUP CAR WASH [image: image2.jpg]



St. Paul’s Youth Group is holding a Car Wash fundraiser in the St. Paul’s Church parking lot during the Rummage Sale.  The event will be on Saturday May 19th from 10 am – 1 pm.  Please come out to have your car washed to support the Youth!

Thank you.

Bus Trip to Sight and Sound!

Jesus!
Mark the Date!

The trip is Wednesday, November 7th 2018

Schedule will be as follows:

Church parking lot at 8:00am

Arrive at Shady Maple for lunch at 11:15am

Leave for Show at 1:30pm

3:00pm is Showtime, but must be there early! 

Prices are as follows:

$117 per adult (under 60)
$115 per senior (60+)

$76 per children 10 and under

Call for tickets - Joy Matovsky – 732/458-9628

Includes lunch at Shady Maple, ticket for show and bus ticket!!!! There will be movie and snack on the bus. 
Please call soon so we may get the best seats for tickets and the bus. 
Only 37 seats left. Final payment must be in by September 2nd to get good seats.

SUNDAY SCHOOL MISSION WALK

 Please show the Sunday school children that their mission efforts are important.  On June 3rd, the children will be doing their Mission Walk Program for missions.  Please support the children, as their church family, in helping them reach their goal. Sponsors can donate between services up to and including June 3rd for this fun event at tables in the Narthex and Norcross Hall. We'd like to thank the entire congregation for the success of all of our previous annual Mission Walk programs and look forward to another successful year.

St. Paul’s Sunday School Staff
Mustard Seed School News

This week in Storytime, we started the week by making stepping stones for Mom. We have been reading books all about the letter P and doing fun activities that go along with them. The kids love the Mo Willems books with Piggie and Pigeon. 

 I am so thankful for Melissa who helps us everyday. Melissa came to Storytime on Wednesday to do a Mother's Day craft and to read a story. Thank you, Melissa !

I continue to work with Emily Gear, a representative from the Office of Licensing. Last week we received our EPA report and that was submitted to the state. Special thanks to Dave Cavenaugh, Bob Burdick and Steve Baum who helped me copy five architectural drawings to send to the state for review. Please continue to pray that we will not need a DOH inspection and that a decision will be made on how to fix our CO problem. Thank you for your prayers and your support.

As we get closer to our licensing it a has become apparent that we will need help. The Mustard Seed is looking for a preschool teacher who would be our three year old classroom teacher in the fall. This is an exciting position to help us grow our school. We continue to get calls for the fall and with a potential teacher in place we would be prepared for a fall opening. For further information please call me. 

Donna Ferguson

732-664-4214
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